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Dear parents/carers,

I am writing to update you on a staffing change which will take place from
January. Since September, Miss Young has been the class teacher for Year 3. Miss
Young planned to cover for the entire school year but, unexpectedly, a permanent
role came up at another school in the partnership. Miss Young was successful at
her interview and will take up her post in her new school in January.

Whilst we are disappointed to be losing Miss Young, we are all thrilled for her and
wish her all the very best in her new post. She has been a great addition to the
staff team and we will all miss her.

Losing a teacher in the middle of the school year isn’t what we had planned but
we will be working hard in the next couple of weeks to recruit someone to teach in
Year 3 for the rest of this year. As soon as we have recruited a new teacher to
work in Year 3, we will notify parents and carers.

If you yourself have an interest in this temporary class teacher position or have any
further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you,

Mr Routledge


